
 

 

 

 

January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 7 Geography Experience – Friday, 28th March 2025 

On Friday, 28th March, all Year 7 students will have the exciting opportunity to visit Rother 

Valley Country Park near Sheffield. This trip supports their current Geography topic, "Can 

Water be Managed?" and will allow students to explore the unique geological features of the 

area. 

The day will include coach travel to and from Rother Valley Reservoir and a walk of 

approximately two miles around the reservoir. The walk is accessible for all students, 

following well-maintained paths, pavements, and gentle inclines. 

For the day, your child will need: 

• Appropriate clothing for outdoor conditions, including a waterproof coat and suitable 

walking footwear. 

• A packed lunch and drinks as there are no shops on the route. If your child is eligible 

for free school meals, one will be provided. 

•  A bag to carry personal items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

This experience is provided free of charge. 

To confirm your permission for your child’s participation, please complete the form by 

scanning the QR code provided. 

Please note that we reserve the right to exclude students from the trip if their behaviour 

within the academy has not been consistently positive. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mr. Willis 
Associate Leader – Experiences 

 


